
 

 

 

To:    Council  

From:   Jennifer Findlay, Economic Development Officer 

Date:   November 13, 2011 

Re:   Agreement with Northern Ontario Heritage Fund 

Corporation re Harbourfront Tent Project #950629 

 

 

Recommendation: 

That Council give three readings to a by-law to authorize the execution of 

the Transfer Payment Agreement between Northern Ontario Heritage Fund 

Corporation (NOHFC) and City of Kenora; and further 

That the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to execute said Agreement. 

Background: 

In April 2011, the City of Kenora submitted an application for $800,000 for 

the Harbourfront Tent to the Northern Ontario Heritage Fund Corporation.  

On August 4, 2011, the City of Kenora learned that the application was 

successful when it was publicly announced following a meeting of the 

Northern Ontario Heritage Fund Corporation Board of Directors.  

The Agreement with NOHFC, which outlines the roles and responsibilities of 

both parties, has been received and now requires signing by representatives 

from the City of Kenora.   

Communication:  To Council 

Budget:  Harbourfront Tent Project Budget  

 



 

 

 


